

GOVERNOR GREG ABBOTT

November 18, 2021

Semper Valens Solutions 2413 Glenn Drive Canyon Lake, TX 78133

Dear Semper Valens Solutions:

As Governor of Texas, it is my pleasure to extend congratulations as you are recognized at the Department of Labor's HIRE Vets Medallion Awards ceremony for your work to recruit, employ, and retain our nation's veterans.

The often-used slogan for the Lone Star State's approach to commerce is that "Texas is wide open for business." This openness and dedication to inclusivity in business is a testament to the fact that our economy works best when everyone is welcome, especially the hardworking men and women who have served our country in the armed forces.

Through your efforts to help veterans succeed in their careers, our robust Texas workforce continues to grow stronger. Companies like yours remain the backbone of our economy, and we must never forget that our state and nation will continue to be strengthened by the full participation of workers from all backgrounds.

At this time, I commend you for your dedication to ensuring that our veterans have access to ample employment opportunities and helping them find their place in the Texas workforce. Together, we will build a better and brighter future for the Lone Star State.

Sincerely,

Greg Abbott Governor

of ahhart